From: Margaret Kristjans [NEEEE

Sent: 21 August 2015 10:36

To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: FW: Conserving Mortimer Estate
Attachments: Kilburn times - cladding newspaper.doc

Dear Jonathan McClue

SUBJECT: Objection to planning application - ref no 2015/4030/P

A friend of mine has sent me the attachment below which contains an article in a local newspaperin
Kilburn about the proposal to "clad" the buildings on her estate.

The article mentions that the estate was designed by an eminent post-war architect and quotes Ed
Fordham of Historic Kilburn who says "This is one of the most historically and architecturally important
estates in London™.

| feel strongly that the UK should be conserving its architectural heritage, whatever that heritage is - from
Georgian and Victorian terraces, to 1930's semi-detached homes to social housing.

The article show an angry old gentleman of 91 with an MBE who has lived in the block for 30 years. | hope
the planners will listen to this gentleman who served his country in the second world war - we would be
living in very bad times if we start to dismiss the views of those who have contributed so much to this
country.

Yours sincerely
Margaret Kristjans



